
 
 
 
 
 

Request for Proposals 
Internal Audit Services 

 

 

The Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority (URCA) is the new Converged Regulator for the 
electronic communications sector (ECS) covering radio and television broadcasting, radio spectrum, 
internet and data, pay-TV and voice telephony.  URCA was established on 1 August 2009, as a corporate 
body, by the URCA Act 2009.  URCA is the successor to the Public Utilities Commission, which ceased to 
exist once URCA came into being. 

This Request for Proposals (RFP) is for the provision of internal audit services by an independent service 
provider.  The RFP can be downloaded from the URCA website at www.urcabahamas.bs in the News 
Room section.  All responses should be addressed to the attention of the Chief Executive Officer of 
URCA, and should be submitted to URCA by 4:00 p.m. on February 25, 2011. 

 


